
 
City of Sebastopol 

Public Works Department 
714 Johnson Street 

Sebastopol, California 95472 
Phone:  707-823-5331    Fax:  707-823-4721 

Email:  ebilling@cityofsebastopol.gov 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

October 13, 2025 
 
PG&E contractors will be working in the street and sidewalk of Pleasant Hill Avenue North for 
equipment installation.  Work will begin on October 14 and conclude on October 21, 2025 
between the hours of 8:00 am - 4:00 pm.  There will be no work on Friday-Sunday. 

 
 
Lane closures will be in place.  Please use patience and caution when traveling through this 
residential area. 
 
 
Erik Billing 
Public Works Operations Supervisor 


